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Year 6 Stubbington Residential Trip 
2nd – 6th November 2020 

 
9th September 2020 

 
 
Dear Parents and Friends of Castle Hill, 
 
We hope you are keeping safe and well. 
 
In relation to the Stubbington residential trip, we are still hopeful it will go ahead in November 2020; however, this 
situation could change as the current government guidance states “we continue to advise against domestic (UK) 
overnight and overseas educational visits.”  In light of this we have decided that there will be no further chasing for 
the remaining balances at this time. 
 
If, we do go ahead with the trip we will expect full balances to be paid immediately before the half term break, so 
please can we ask that necessary finances are available to accommodate for this. 
 
If you are unsure of how much is still outstanding, please can you check your Scopay account. Please be assured that 
if the trip is cancelled by Stubbington, a refund will be provided.  
 
We appreciate that this a little confusing but we are in regular contact with Stubbington and we will make a final 
decision regarding the trip on Friday 25th September. 
 
If you have any questions or queries please do not hesitate to contact us via email at admin@chjs.net 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Castle Hill Primary School Team 
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